
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

RE: Hungerhill Rome Trip 2017 
  

4th November 2016 
  
Dear parents/carers, 
  
We are delighted to be able to announce that Hungerhill School has decided to run a unique trip to 
Rome, taking place in the May half term holiday of 2017 (Friday 26th to Tuesday 30th May). The 
trip is open to all current Year 9 and 10 pupils. 
  
This is the first time that the trip has been offered and the aim is to provide students with an 
enriching experience outside the normal curriculum.  The trip is open to all students, regardless of 
the curriculum they study.  
  
The cost of the trip is £730 and payments can be made in instalments. The cost includes: 

 Coach Transfers (to/from airports) 

 Return Flights 

 Accommodation at the ‘Hotel Valle’ in Rome for 4 nights 

 Breakfast & evening meal at the hotel (Please note: students will need to bring money for 

lunches) 

 Visits to the Colosseum, Roman Forum, Trevi fountain, Vatican museums and Sistine Chapel 

 Guided surfing excursion to Ostia, including surf training 
  
The trip will be a fantastic experience for students and cover a range of cultural, historical, and 
active experiences.  There are only 40 places available and in the event that the trip is 
oversubscribed we will draw names in a lottery.  We will hold reserve places should any students 
drop out.  We reserve the right to refuse places/remove students from the trip in the event of poor 
attitude to learning, poor behaviour, lack of effort and punctuality. 
  
The provisional payment plan is illustrated below (firm dates will be provided once the deposits 
have been received, and places on the trip are allocated): 

 £135 non-refundable deposit by 21st November 2016. Two further payments of £190 
would need to be paid in January and February 2017 with the remaining balance of 
£215 paid in March 2017. Please note that no places will be confirmed until the full £135 
non-refundable deposit has been received.  We have attempted to negotiate as long a 
date as possible before we require deposits, however the company we have spoken to 
require payments sooner rather than later in order to secure the current exchange rate. 

  
  



 
 

 

If for any reason you may feel unable to fully support your child’s participation in this trip for 
financial reasons, please contact either of us to discuss if there is anything we can do to help.  
Similarly, if you have any further questions regarding the trip that you would like answering before 
deciding whether to take up this opportunity, please don’t hesitate to contact us at school via email 
at wardell.j@hungerhillschool.com / short.d@hungerhillschool.com, and we will be very happy to 
help. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
  
Mr J. Wardell & Mr D. Short 
Trip Leaders 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
  
Please return this reply slip to the finance office, along with your cheque for £135 (made payable to 
“Hungerhill School”) in a sealed envelope with your name and form on it by Monday 21st 
November 2016. 
  
Pupil Name.         Form.     
  
I give permission for my son/daughter to take part in the Italy trip in 2017 and I enclose a cheque 
for a non-refundable deposit of £135. In the event of a lottery for places, any pupil not drawn out 
will be given their cheque back at this point, it will not be banked. 
  
I understand that poor attendance and/or issues with behaviour, effort, punctuality or attitude in 
school may result in my child being denied a place/being removed from the trip. Once a place is 
secured on the trip I understand that my child and I will be required to sign up to a Behaviour 
contract. 
  
Signed (parent/carer). ____________________   
 
Print name. __________________ Date. __________ 

  
 


